
CRAB FEAST
FEBRUARY 15, 2025

WALLA WALLA VALLEY

Tickets for the 2025 Walla Walla Valley Crab Feast are
now available for purchase at the Walla Walla Senior

Center! You won’t want to miss this awesome
community event coming Saturday, February 15th.

Not only is the food great, but it raises funds for local
nonprofits. Join us for some delicious crab and

community fun!

Buy your tickets today at the
Walla Walla Senior Center:

720 Sprague St.
Walla Walla, WA


